**Brian P. Kemp**Governor



## **Georgia Department of Human Services**

Aging Services | Child Support Services | Family & Children Services

February 25, 2019

Hello, DHS!

It's that time of year again, we are getting ready for the <u>Annual DHS Charity Golf Tournament</u>. Monday, April 22nd will mark the 15th anniversary of this worthwhile and enjoyable event. Last year, proceeds from the tournament afforded us the ability to contribute to the DFCS Secret Santa program, which provided Christmas gifts to our foster children in care.

We will be returning to the beautiful Newnan Country Club for the fourteenth straight year. It is a great venue for our tournament, and we cannot find a better value anywhere else and still provide gifts for our kids. We want to continue to grow the tournament this year, and not only increase the contributions we receive in support of DFCS foster children at Christmas, but also increase fellowship and camaraderie within DHS and with others who participate in this wonderful event.

Tournament details are attached. Please have your entries in early to ensure a spot. Unfortunately, we have had to turn down foursomes in the past as entries were received too late to arrange for extra carts.

We're looking forward to renewing old acquaintances and making new ones.

**DHS Golf Committee**